
Hilton Worldwide did not provide individual answers to our questions, but sent the 

following statement: 

As a leading US-based global hospitality company, Hilton Worldwide complies with the 

employment and labor laws in every country and region in which we operate. We support 

the fundamental human rights for all people, as stated in our Code of Conduct. The Code 

applies to all Team Members at our corporate offices as well as our owned and managed 

properties worldwide, ensuring a globally consistent culture of integrity. 

Hilton currently manages two hotels in Myanmar on behalf of their owning company. As 

we expand our operations in Myanmar, we are committed to contributing toward 

Myanmar’s growing travel and tourism sector, as well as its social and economic progress. 

We recognize the global hospitality industry’s significant potential to advance responsible 

business operations in Myanmar. 

 


